
S E R I E S

BRUNCH

In-person seats are limited.
 Register today to receive the address and ticketing information.

This is the second of four sessions that will focus on topics surrounding how the faith 
community can be Faith Forward and support our returning citizens.

Panelists will discuss:

• The differences between a prison ministry and a reentry ministry?
• Why it is important for houses of worship to make this distinction?
• What can the faith community do to include reentry in their ministries?
• What are the benefits to the faith community engaging in this way?

Event Sponsor

&

Rev. Dr. Gerald T. Folsom
Faith Based Liaison, 

Prince George’s 
County Executive’s Office

Michael “Mike“ Williams 
Director, Prince George’s County 

Returning Citizens and Affairs 
Division (RCAD)

Carolyn Starks Saxon
Chair and Co-Founder of Re-Entry 

Roundtable for Prince George‘s 
County Inc.

Min. Ralph Miller
Member, County Executive’s Faith 

Advisory Council/ Minister, Ebenezer 
AME Church 

Min. Lawrence T. Barbor
Director, Men in the Gap, 

Inc. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2024

1:00 PM - 3:00 PM
PARTICIPANTS MAY CHECK IN AT 12:45 PM

YOU MUST PRE-REGISTER TO ATTEND 

THIS EVENT IN PERSON.

Coordinated by the County Executive’s Faith Advisory Council & the Returning Citizens and Affairs Division
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